
 

 

 

 

 

WEST HAMPSHIRE CENTRE - FOCUS 
Committee meeting held on 11 October 2023 via ‘Teams’. 

• The full committee team joined the meeting on-line, and we welcomed new 

members: Clem Fallows (Vice Chairman), Paulina Holloway (Treasurer), 

Tony Cane, Emma Richards, and Rachael Salvidge.  

o Clem will provide support to the Chairman and his experience and 

advice will be of great assistance to the committee. 

o Paulina is already getting to grips with our finances. 

o Tony is now your plaque officer. 

o Emma R is going to assist Leanne with advertising and commerce. 

o Rachael is joining the Youth Liaison team. 

• The minutes of the September meeting were approved by the committee. 

• Matters carried forward from previous meetings include: 

o Our face book page is West Hant’s members only – so please keep 

your West Hampshire membership up to date. 

o The search for a 60th Anniversary venue has been completed, and 

Little Metlands Farm confirmed for August bank holiday 2024. 

o Requirement for Past Chairmans badges closed, issued at AGM. 

• The celebration of West Hant’s 60th birthday was further discussed. 

o Costings and pricing structure progressed to allow booking form and 

flyer to be developed. 

o Site visit to be arranged with Marquee supplier when selected. 

• September Newsletters published and available on the Web News Feed. 

• 2024 rally program is being finalized and Helen will begin uploading to the 

Web for bookings to go live in early November (Exact date TBA). 

• Items raised at the AGM were discussed: 

o Refunds, deposits, and Admin Fees were considered and where prior 

notice of cancellation is given, we will issue full refunds ASAP. 

o Serious Allergic reactions were considered, while we cannot take 

responsibility from parents/members it is reasonable, that if 

requested, we ask members to be considerate towards friends. 

• Flagpole cover for Shamba and Wareham Forest appointed, Parley Glade 

is outstanding to be appointed by Chaiman. 

• Next meeting set for Wednesday 8th November 2023. 

• Mike Firmager – Chairman – chairman@whampshirecc.co.uk – 07976 825051 
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